
Karen Post 

(202) 776-2541 

attorney at Dow, Lohnes & Albertson in D.C. 

she represents WFAA 

She is looking into station’s interest in the Alyea film.  She said that they may have an 

ownership/copyright interest in the film. 

Doesn’t know what they are going to do. 

 

She was aware of Gaylord Broadcasting’s interest in the Cooper-Sturges matter. 

 

I told her that I myself was uncertain of the facts, but that I understand that we have one original film 

(of outtakes) in the office.  I told her that we intend to send the original to the Archives.  The 

Archives presumably will make copies available to the public, but that such questions are more 

appropriate for the Archives.  She said that Eileen told her that we were preparing a Deed of Gift.  I 

confirmed that. 


